
From: registrar
To:
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From: Hester Nichols Crate >
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 12:19 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: File# -2020-0246 Written comment

To Whom it May Concern,

Today I was shocked to received notification of the new proposed rates. I have a summer residence, north of
Huntsville, which, because it is water access only, is only used 3 months a year. Presently I pay annually $517.00
for delivery and $64.00 for hydro. According to my calculations my Hydro alone will go up to $114.00 per month,
$1369.56 per year.

I have no issue with the delivery charge as Hydro is amazing at getting our power back on especially when we are
water access only. However the increase in the charge for electricity is exorbitant and out and out gouging.

I feel this letter will fall on deaf ears, but I can only hope that I am one of many that take the time to time to write.

Sincerely

(Mrs) Hester P. Crate

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



